
 

 

August 12, 2022 

 

 

Frank Daley, Executive Director 

Nebraska Accountability and Disclosure Commission 

P.O. Box 95086 

Lincoln, NE 68509 

 

 

Mr. Daley, 

 

I am writing to correct my Statement of Financial Interest (C-1) filed February 28, 2022. 

Under Item 11, I reported a pledged gift from Standard Process covering the cost of my 

flights to Africa for a personal trip. I did not end up accepting this pledged gift from 

Standard Process and my entire trip was paid for by myself personally. Please update my 

Statement of Financial Interest (C-1) to reflect this change. Please let me know if you 

have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Dave Murman 

State Senator 

Legislative District 38 


